5/10/2023 - Reno City Council Meeting - Item # C.1 BID Assessment

First Name ‘ Last Name epresenting Support Oppose Ci 1 Total PC Address Phone Number Ward ‘ Email Address ‘ Date
1 1 1 3
Stephen Standefer 1 None Provided sstandefer@sbcglobal.net Apr 19, 2023 at 2:27 PM
Brendan Murphy 1 32 Prestwick Ct 9492799377 None Provided brendan@pacificdevelopment.com May 7, 2023 at 12:20 PM
Rich Govitz 1 255 N. Sierra St 7022926906 None Provided rmglvnv@icloud.com May 9, 2023 at 6:57 AM
Log Vulgar VM here

Sean Murphy Pacific Development - - - - 4156028128 None Provided - May 8, 2023 at 11:18 AM
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New form response notification
1 message

Reno City Council Online Public Comment Received <cityclerk@reno.gov> Sun, May 7, 2023 at 12:20 PM

Reply-To: cityclerk@reno.gov
To: publiccomment@reno.gov

Your form has a new entry. Here are all the answers.

Your Name (First and Last) Brendan Murphy

Email Address brendan@pacificdevelopment.com
Address 32 Prestwick Ct

Phone Number 9492799377

x\gllic;zs(i:(iitg?of Reno Ward do Unsure/Other

Council Meeting Date May 10, 2023

Do you wish to speak in

person at the meeting? No (Digital comment only)

Agenda Item Assessment Items C1 - C3

Please state if you are in
favor or in opposition of the
agenda item in which you
are commenting:

In favor

As a member of the Downtown Business Improvement District and a property
owner | strongly support additional funding for the BID Ambassadors Program.
This essential program does an excellent job patrolling the downtown streets and
providing assistance to the homeless. | encourage the City to support the
additional funding to continue making our downtown a vibrant place to live, work
and play.

Your Comment

Do you wish to sign-up for
Reno Connect e- No
newsletters?

By checking the "Yes" Yes
below, you understand,
acknowledge, and expressly

agree that: (1) all information
submitted by you will be

entered into the public

record, made available for

public inspection, and freely
disseminated without

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=9f8a0622fb&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f:1765264 329624142184 &simpl=msg-f:1765264329624142184  1/2
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restriction; and, (2) any
contact, personal, financial,
or medical information
intentionally or inadvertently
submitted by you will not be
maintained in a confidential
manner, or subsequently
exempted from public
inspection.

By checking the "Yes"

below, you agree that all the
information above is true

and accurate. For additional Yes
information, please refer to

the agenda for today's

meeting.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=9f8a0622fb&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f:1765264 329624142184 &simpl=msg-f:1765264329624142184  2/2



R-tNO Public Comment <publiccomment@reno.gov>

For Meeting on 5/10/23

1 message

Richard Govitz <rmglvnv@icloud.com> Tue, May 9, 2023 at 6:57 AM
To: publiccomment@reno.gov

Hello,

Below, | am posing some questions in regard to the proposed “special assessment” for the Business Improvement
District.

1. Will the “Ambassadors be located through out the “District” or just on Virginia St?
2. Will there be “Ambassadors” on Sierra St between 1st and 2nd St on a consistent basis?
3. If we don’t see the “Ambassadors” who do we call?

Thank you,

Rich Govitz

255 N. Sierra St
702-292-6956
rmglvnv@icloud.com


mailto:rmglvnv@icloud.com
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City Council Meeting, May 10, Comments

1 message

Steve Standefer <sstandefer@sbcglobal.net> Wed, Apr 19, 2023 at 2:27 PM
To: publiccomment@reno.gov

Dear City Council Members,

| am in receipt of a proposed Business Improvement District assessment that will be reviewed at this city council
meeting. | reside out of state and will not be able to attend in person.

| own two condominiums located in Ward 5 that are currently long term rentals. Over the last year rent in this area and our
complex has decreased by approximately 20%. During this time property taxes and utility fees have increased. Inflation
and mortgage rates have contributed to drive down my property values. The proposed assessment will further damage
my investment in Reno.

I’'m confident that the business improvement district has been beneficial for retail but as a residential owner, | have not
realized benefit to justify an assessment of this magnitude. Therefore, | am strongly opposed to this proposal.

Respectfully,
Stephen Standefer

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2/?ik=9f8a0622fb&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f: 176364 1543846290359&simpl=msg-f:1763641543846290359  1/1



Phone number: 914156028128

Good afternoon this is Sean Murphy, Pacific Development providing public comment regarding
the BID assessment items C.1 through C.3. We are in support of these additional assessments.
For the BID it's very important, consistent with the reimagined Reno master plan that additional
ambassadors are in the downtown zone especially as new housing, new office and new retail is
being developed in that downtown core for the safety of all folks. Especially in light of recent
arsons that we have seen in and around Reno it is important that we get that additional security
for the nighttime services, the overnight. So look forward to the city council support for these
additional assessments for the business improvement district and downtown reno partnership.
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Voice Message From: Cisco Unity Connection Messaging System (914156028128)

1 message

publiccomment@reno.gov <publiccomment@reno.gov> Mon, May 8, 2023 at 11:18 AM

Reply-To: DonomaUnity@reno.gov
To: publiccomment@reno.gov

Voice Message delivered by Donoma Unify

From: 914156028128
Click to Call 914156028128

Unable to transcribe the voice message
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is privileged and confidential information intended only for

the use of the individual or entity named above. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by telephone or e-mail, and then please destroy all content contained within this communication from your

files. Thank you.

@ VoiceMessage.wav
565K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2/?ik=9f8a0622fb&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f: 1765351004 781328537 &simpl=msg-f:1765351004 781328537
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RENQ CITY COUNCIL

PUBLIC COMMENT CARD

Thank you for participating. We know your time is valuable and we look
forward to hearing your comments, ideas and questions. The Mayor and
City Council request that all comments are expressed in a courteous
manner. Public comment is limited to three minutes each. Comments
should be addressed to the council as a whole, not an individual member.

NAME:_ D BVID \ " BTWEW S

ADDRESS: __R00 \N Wwhow~ eVE Reho NV
CONTACTPHONE: _ ¥ *+S 342 9522%

EMAL __ AGUEAS™ DF @ owan\ . O

If you are representing someone, other than yourself, please indicate whom:

WARD 1 COIWARD 2 CIWARD 3 CIWARD 4 COWARD 5
JOTHER

DO YOU WISH TO SPEAK? YESJI NO L]
AGENDAITEM I3t D) C.)

C1IN FAVOR [IIN OPPOSITION [INO POSITION STATED - CONCERNED

comments: B\ O S Pee\al asses wenk
WG An(vased ouer (s v e Yers

WSS o\ Yo dn\S Vighe
ol '\Pﬁﬂr\\ \ALwead—t  \5 Ow“ﬁj@bfy :

MPLEASE SIGN ME UP TO RECEIVE IMPORTANT NEWS AND INFORMATION
ABOUT THE CITY OF RENO BY E-MAIL.

WHEN COMPLETED, PLEASE RETURN TO THE CITY OF RENO CITY CLERK
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND PARTICIPATION
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